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   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’           
Friday 26th June 2020


Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are all well and enjoying the sunshine – it has certainly helped us to manage learning at a distance with being able to facilitate learning outside. We have used this opportunity to plant vegetables and fruits so we now have runner beans, carrots, butternut squash, strawberries, tomatoes and more for the children to harvest and enjoy when they return. 
We currently have about 40% of our children in school and continue to review how we can accommodate more year groups on a weekly basis with the Governing body. We have been restricted due to staffing and building work but we hope that this will all be resolved in time for September. 
Thank you for supporting your child at home with their learning, I’ve seen some outstanding work and perseverance. We appreciate it is not always an easy job especially in the heat. Keeping a routine and using the outdoors really helps, and adapting the suggested learning is sometimes needed to refocus your child. If you are struggling to engage your child with learning or you are concerned with their mental health, please get in touch as we have further support that we can offer. 
Microsoft Teams is fully up and running; we hope you have found it useful. Families and staff have enjoyed the family Friday quizzes and children have been able to be more independent when submitting learning. It is vital that your child continues to do ‘little and often’ learning, including reading and times tables practice to ensure that they do not fall further behind. The learning that is set by teachers ensures that your child has the expected coverage of the National Curriculum to prepare them for their next stage of learning. Again, please contact school if your child is unable to access Microsoft Teams or if you need to loan a laptop from school. We expect KS2 children to submit the work that has been set on the software, which is a few assignments a week as a minimum task and Reception/ KS1 to show their learning during the video calls or parents to upload to Teams.  If your child is not submitting their work, we will contact you to offer support or a gentle reminder. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you may know, the Government have announced a £650m ‘catch up’ fund for schools and a ‘big plan’ for September. We know as much as the general public do on what these plans will look like so we will be in touch once we know what that will look like for our school. Please be assured that if your child has not been able to attend school or if you are concerned that your child is falling behind, we will put additional support in place for them in September. We are working on a ‘recovery curriculum’ for our children, which will also support your child’s health and mental well-being.  
Please note that, in line with Government guidance, we will be closed during the Summer holiday for key worker children to give our staff a well-deserved break. The next newsletter will include information about next year and outline which classes and adults your child will be working with. On Monday, Year 6 parents will receive a letter about the activities we have planned for the coming weeks. Stay safe and take care.
Kind regards
Mrs Boulter
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Welbourn has talent!
Join us on Microsoft Teams every Friday at 11.00am for our Celebration worship. We share our achievements and people who have received a certificate. We also invite children to share a talent. Our first contestant was Finlay and he played the keyboard. Wren also told jokes!
 [image: ]
Keeping fit!
 I hope that your child is having daily exercise to help them to stay physically and mentally fit – if they are struggling to stay motivated you can encourage them to use their new skipping ropes. 
They can follow the link below to access daily challenges and new skills. 
https://www.dantheskippingman.com/
It is great to see so many children learning a new skill!
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Sports afternoon 










Wednesday Well-being worship
Our Church school value of the term is Equality. We have been thinking about how we can treat everyone with respect. Each Wednesday, we have a well-being worship to keep our minds and bodies healthy and encourage each other to have self respect. Our focus last week was on positivity and this week was on setting goals and self-belief. Encourage your child to think positive thoughts, what they are good at and reflect on something they are proud of each day.
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If your child is in school, please remember to bring a water bottle, sun cream and a sun hat.
         [image: Early Learning Resources Sun cream poster]












Safety and Safeguarding

As you know, part of our PSHE learning and provision is to educate our children about the importance of staying safe, including whilst being online. You can access lots of information on our school website and via the links below: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/
Please use the resources to recap internet safety, being
If you have any concerns about your child or another child in the community or from our school, please contact our office or the Lincolnshire Safeguarding board on 01522782111.
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Topaz class have been learning about the seaside

Charlie, Norah and Josh have created some excellent art work inspired by the seaside or famous artists. 
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Emerald Class have also been learning about

Emerald class have enjoyed learning about minibeasts this week and plants. They’ve been on a bug hunt, painted wild flowers with watercolours and created a life cycle of a bean.
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Amethyst Class have been learning about countries around the world…

Liam, Dan, Lottie and Charlie made super Antartica models. 
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Moonstone Class have enjoyed their topic about The Rainforest. 

Year 6 returned to a bush tucker trial and aboriginal art experience 
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As part of their home learning Year 5 children have produced some excellent art inspired by …… Elena, Joseph and Violet created these:
[image: Image.jpeg] [image: Image.jpeg] [image: Image.jpeg]Children can still write to their fairy pen pals and join the online book club for KS2, click here for more details or to join: https://clairekintonblog.wordpress.com/
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Are you ready ej ifetime'at the turn of a page?
Are you read| al to other worlds?

Are you ready to live a thousan rent fives while being at home?

Are you ready to know more and grow smarter?
Are you ready to claim your ticket to everywhere?
Well, get ready...

clairekinton.couk
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